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Project Information 
The United States Department of Agriculture 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 
(NRCS), with assistance from Utah County as the 
project sponsor, announces the availability of the 
Draft Supplemental Watershed Plan and 
Environmental Assessment (Plan-EA) for the 
Santaquin Debris Basin Rehabilitation Project 
within the Santaquin Watershed in Utah County, 
Utah. The project would improve flood prevention 
for the community downstream of the debris 
basin and bring the Santaquin dam up to current 
NRCS and Utah engineering standards. 

An evaluation of potential project alternatives and 
associated environmental impacts has been 
documented in the form of a Draft Plan-EA. 
NRCS and Utah County will hold a public meeting 
to provide information about the proposed project 
and to collect comments on the Draft Plan-EA.  

NRCS invites you to submit comments anytime 
during the open comment period starting October 
1, 2019 and ending on October 31, 2019. 
Comments must be received by October 31, 
2019. 

An electronic copy of the Draft Plan-EA can be 
downloaded from the NRCS Santaquin Debris 
Basin Rehabilitation planning webpage accessed 
from the web address below. A hard copy of the 
Draft Plan-EA is also available for review at the 
Santaquin City office (275 W. Main St., 
Santaquin, UT 84655) and Santaquin City Library 
(20 W 100 S, Santaquin, UT 84655). 

 

https://www.nrcs.usda.gov/wps/portal/nrcs/detail/
ut/programs/planning/wr/?cid=stelprdb1261449  

 
 
 

Public Scoping Meeting 
The public is invited to attend, discuss, and 
submit a comment during the public meeting: 

October 16, 2019 - Wednesday 
6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 
C.S. Lewis Academy 
364 N Highway 198 
Santaquin, UT  84655 

 
 
 
 
 
Project Area Overview  

How to Submit a 
Comment 
All comments should be 
directed to Bobbi Preite: 

McMillen Jacobs Associates 
Address: 1401 Shoreline Drive, 
Boise, ID 83702 
Phone: (208) 985-1542 
Fax: (208) 342-4216 
Email:santaquin@mcmjac.com 
 
Comments may be mailed or 
emailed to the above address 
or submitted during the public 
meeting. Comments must be 
received by October 31, 2019 
to become part of the public 
record. 

 

Utah State Office – October 2019  
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